
QA-FR-183-A 

 
 

Jun 14, 2024 

 

 

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: W38-LB2AE 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Chargepoint, Inc. to apply to the 

FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 

 

This authorization applies to Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd, FCC ID: VPYLB2AE.                                   

 

We are aware that Chargepoint, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product 

under their own FCC ID: W38-LB2AE. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

KENJI HAYASHIKOSHI  

Senior Manger 

koshi@murata.com  

Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd 

10-1, Higashikotari 1-chome 

Nagaokakyo-shi 

Kyoto, 617-8555, Japan 


